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Skills Challenge – Creativity 

Create a piece of artwork using items from nature. For example, you could find fallen leaves, twigs or pine cones in a local 
park. Extension: before you stick anything down, arrange the nature items in different ways. How many different pieces of 

artwork can you make from the same set of items? 

 

 

Ashley Action! 
Welcome to our School Council It was great to see so many of our students standing for election this year! We look forward 
to welcoming our new Year 7’s and 6th Form who will  be elected in September. Congratulations to all  those voted in as class 
reps and deputy reps for 2022-2023. All  students that have been elected for School Council have been very enthusiastic with 

their thoughts and opinions and have taken great pride in representing the school. There have been many interesting ideas 
that we have started working on already. Well done! 

6th Form students Year 12 students helped at the Cathie Stankevitch Sport's shop this week where they had to sort out stock 

and put products on display. The students enjoyed using their creative and teamwork skil ls to ensure that the shop was 
ready to open to customers. We are hoping to do more work with the Cathie Stankevitch Foundation in the next academic 

year. 
Year 11 Duke Of Edinburgh Year 11 students were welcomed back to take part in the DofE Silver Award expedition. 

Students had to be self-sufficient in their teams. They planned their routes, did all  their own navigating, carried their own 
camping equipment and supplies, cooked their own evening meals (on their camp stoves) and put up – and took down – 

their own tents. 
Happy National Picnic Month! If you enjoy getting out of the house and eating outdoors then July is the month for you, as 

the whole of this month is National Picnic Month! There is something about the summer weather that brings out the relaxed 
in us all  and what better way to wind down after a busy day/week at work or school  than to slip on your sandals, pack up 
your picnic basket and head to the outdoors with your nearest and dearest. So get yourself outside this National Picnic 

Month, and with a whole month of celebrating ahead of you the culinary possibilities are Gastronomical!  
Asda has announced that between 25th July - 3rd September all  children under 16 can eat a hot or cold meal for £1 in their 
cafes all  day everyday with no minimum adult spend. This is to help parents with the cost of l iving crisis during the summer 

holidays. 

Finally, we wish all  our students, parents, staff, governors and friends a restful and enjoyable summer holiday.  
 See you in September! 

 



 


